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                                        STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

        New Hampshire Medicaid Program 

   

 

To: NH Medicaid Billing Providers  

From: New Hampshire Medicaid’s Fee-for-Service Program   

Date: August 21, 2019 

Subject:    Enrollment of Ordering, Referring, or Prescribing (ORP) Providers   
 

 

Beginning September 3, 2019, non-Medicaid providers who order, refer, or prescribe for NH Medicaid 

beneficiaries in the state’s fee-for-service (FFS) program must enroll with NH Medicaid.  This requirement also 

applies to medical and dental providers who write prescriptions.  The ORP Federal regulation only applies to 

FFS.  The ORP enrollment requirement does not apply to providers listed on claims submitted to the Managed 

Care Organizations (MCOs).   For each Managed Care Organization’s policy, please refer to your provider 

contract and the MCO’s enrollment and claims processing requirements. 

 

As outlined in Federal regulation 42 CFR 455.410, if an ORP provider is required or listed on a FFS claim, they 

must be enrolled with NH Medicaid and their NPI must be included on the claim. A referring provider is not 

required on the claim but if one is listed, then that referring provider must be enrolled in NH Medicaid.  

  

If a provider is enrolled with NH Medicaid, as either a billing or rendering provider, they do NOT have to enroll 

as an ORP provider.  NH Medicaid has a new, streamlined online application for all non-billing providers:  

Rendering or ORP. This shortened enrollment application will be available on the MMIS portal the first week of 

September 2019.    

 

At a future date not yet determined, fee-for-service claims will deny if the listed ORP provider is not enrolled in 

NH Medicaid or if an ORP provider is required but not listed on the claim.  

 

Please contact NH Medicaid Provider Relations at 866-291-1674 if you have questions about ORP enrollment.   

 

 

 

 

 


